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We've been in discussions with airlines re extra flights to Fiji from Brisbane from around 21 Dec, once a week 

until around 11 January or week later. 

  

Therefore people could go for 7, 14, 21 nights on a return basis + the 1st extra flight coming home or the last 

flight going out one way. 

  

(So for 1st & last flight only, the other direction can be at anytime & will be cash) 

  

Fares will be full trade or close to it & we'll match the going prices on fares on that day on other carriers. 

Taxes/charges must be paid in cash, not credit card. 

  

We expect to have around 20 seats per flight date in each direction & obviously they will sell fast. 

  

We won't be selling accommodation in Fiji, but there are plenty of websites for that. 

  

We are looking for expressions of interest, i.e. we need emailed to 

  

 fijiINTEREST@kissTRAVELinternational.COM 

  

(no phone enquiries)  

  

1) Preferred dates BRISBANE/FIJI & back (remembering only once a week in each direction) 

  

2) Names or at least number of adults + number of kids under 12 years on day of departure 

  

3) Contact LANDLINE phone H & W numbers & postal address. 

  

Those who express interest now will be given 1st preference. 

  

The flights will likely depart around lunchtime or early afternoon & return from Fiji mid afternoon. 

  

For those not from Brisbane area, it will be easy to connect.  For example, Sydney or Melbourne using, for 

example, frequent flyer tickets or cheap paid tickets, especially now we again have 4 domestic airlines.  From 

December, 5 airlines will be flying Melbourne to Brisbane. We don't sell Australian domestic airfares, these can 

be purchased online. 

 


